
 

 

Dear DSB UPI UAT Users,  

  

We would like to inform you that we will extend the DSB UPI UAT (UAT3) maintenance for an additional of 4 hours to complete the planned deployments which have taken longer than expected. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

Regards, 

DSB Technical Support  

 

 

  

 

 

4th November 2023 

 

  

 

NOTIFICATION: DSB UPI UAT (UAT3) Extended Weekend Maintenance Schedule for 4th 

November 2023 

 

   

 

Audience: All DSB UPI UAT users 

   

Notification details: 

The purpose of this notification is to inform DSB users that the DSB UPI UAT (UAT3) services will be on an extended maintenance schedule today, 4th November 2023 from 

12:30:00PM UTC to 02:30:00PM UTC. This extended maintenance period is required to complete the planned deployments which have taken longer than expected. 

  

Impact to users:  

The UPI UAT (UAT3) DSB services will be unavailable for an additional period of 2 hours.  

  

Action Required:   

DSB UAT users will need to ensure that they do not attempt to reconnect to the UPI UAT (UAT3) service until after 02:30:00PM UTC on today, 4th November 2023.  

 

  

 


